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17th September 2024 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers,                                         

 

Reading Workshop    

 

We will be holding a reading workshop for all EYFS parents on Tuesday 1st  October. This workshop 

will give you an insight in to how we teach early reading in EYFS. There will be an information session 

with strategies to support at home, followed by a chance to visit your child in the classroom and 

share some stories with them. 

 

If a family member is unable to attend, the children will be in class sharing stories with the class 

teachers and teaching assistants.  

 

The workshop will take place in the school hall with Mrs Jewell and Miss Watkins starting at 2.00pm.   

 

If you have any questions regarding the workshop, please do not hesitate to speak to your class 

teacher. 

 

We look forward to seeing you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Julie Jewell 

EYFS/KS 1 Leader 
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